
SPRING 2023 

ARCH looks forward to attending the LeadingAge 
Maryland Annual Conference for The Greater Good. 

Frank Muraca and Timothy Winnecke will present on 
the Development Outlook Amid Today’s Volatile 
Construction Environment.  We look forward to 
connecting in person with statewide provider 
organizations. 

ARCH participating in LeadingAge Illinois’ 
Momentum Annual Conference.  We were a proud 
Silver Sponsor and exhibitor.  ARCH’s capital project 
managers enjoyed interacting with colleagues and 
clients.  ARCH also presented on Long Range 
Planning and Development Strategies For Existing 
Campus Repositionings. 

The master plan of Homewood at Frederick includes 
a second phase to The Lodge at Willow Pond 
consisting of thirty-one new apartments in addition 
to the existing eighty-five units.  This expansion 
allows Homewood to grow their residential 
independent living. 

ARCH served as Owners Representative to secure 
final construction pricing and coordinate the building 
process.  The picture above demonstrates progress 
of the addition of the Lodge. 
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